
 
 
Research Roundtable on Policing and Community Safety 
20 September 2024 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
We are organising a national research roundtable on policing and community safety. We 
are keen to have participation from organisations that represent marginalised groups so 
that their views can be incorporated into a research report that informs national policy.  
 
If your organisation advocates for marginalised groups (such as people who are 
homeless, people with a disability, people seeking asylum, people experiencing 
marginalisation due to ethnicity/race/age/gender/sexuality, for example), please do 
contact us and we would be delighted to provide more information so you can consider 
participation. 
 
The roundtable will be held on September 20th 2024, 9.30am-1pm in Central Dublin 
 
Please contact the Principal Investigators if you are interested in participation–  
Professor Gautam Gulati (gautam.gulati@ul.ie) or Professor Colum Dunne 
(colum.dunne@ul.ie) – we look forward to hearing from you. 
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